BANNON ENERGY INCORPORATED ‘ -
3934 F.M. 1960 West, Suite 240 T N
Houston, Texas 77068
(713) 537-9000
FAX (713) 537-8624 ST Sl

September 27, 1990

Mr. Stephen Mason - P e
United States Department of the Interior g’;! Eg f o W ? ;ﬁ‘;
Bureau of Land Management AUl
1235 LaPlata Highway 4 - “ bizs
Farmington, NM 87401 007171390

' TEn g & o g
RE: Lease Number NM-080273 [ Ll QR DY

Benn 9-1 SE/4 NE/4 Sec. 9 T23N-R7W PR

Dear Mr. Mason:
Bannon Energy Incorporated has started the application pProcess to

drill the ‘Bénn 9-2'in the Nw/4 NE/4 See.'9 T23N<RW. * Assuming no
significant delays, it is anticipated that approvals should be

Your assistance in this matter will be appreciated.
Sincerely,

I frpom

J.M. Harrison
Operations Manager
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